
 
MISSISSIPPI BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 
 

Special-Called Teleconference Board Meeting 
Notice 

 
 

 
A Special-Called Teleconference Board meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, August 28, 2019, at 9:00 a.m. for the purpose of 
changing Board meeting dates in September and October 2019.  
The Special-Called Teleconference Board meeting will be held in 
the following location:   
 

Fourth Floor Boardroom 
Mississippi Department of Education 

359 North West Street 
Jackson, Mississippi 

 
 
The public is invited to attend. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted:  August 20, 2019 


